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July 9, 1980
CPY-617-80

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1990 North California Blvd.
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Sir:

Subj ect: Immediate Report of Reportable Occurrence

This letter is a followup to a report made by W. S. Orser, Manager of
Operations and Maintenance to Gary Johnston, NRC Resident Inspector at
9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, July 9, 1980, concerning a situation where a
violation of the Trojan P'. ant Environmental Technical Specifications
occurred. Residual chlorine and pH readings were out of specification
for approximately eleven minutes. The highest value of residual chlorine
measured was 4 ppm; the icwest pH measurement was 4.5. The apparent
cause of this occurrence was operator error.

This occurrence will be reported to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission as
a Licensee Event Report in accordance with our established Technical
Specifications.

Sincerely,

8/
C. P. Yundt
General Manager
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